
 Form must be returned by Tuesday 15th September 2020 at 9.00 am 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Baldwin Webb Avenue, Donnington 

Telford TF2 8EP 

Telephone 01952 386640 

email: a2041@taw.org.uk 

 
 

HEADTEACHER 

Mrs C Boddy   

 

7th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

CROSSBAR AFTER SCHOOL MULTI SKILLS CLUB 

 

We will be starting a new Multi Skills club every Friday starting from 18th September 2020 for 6 weeks, 

ending on Friday 23rd October.  This club will be for Year 2 Bubble only. 

 

If you would like your child to join the club, there are a maximum of 20 places available.  Please return 

the slip below by Tuesday 15th September 9.00 am.  If there are more than 20 slips returned, names 

will go into a hat.  The school will notify all parents whether or not their child has a place before the 

start date by email. 

 

The club will start at 3.00pm and finish at 4.00pm.   Children to be collected from the school playground. 

 

 

PE kits will be required, but please note that any child who does 

not have a PE kit with them on the day may not be able to 

participate. 

 

 

 

The cost of joining the club is £12.00.  Please note that we will not be able to accept any slips without 

full payment.  Payments will be returned if we are unable to offer your child a place. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

CROSSBAR AFTER SCHOOL MULTI SKILLS CLUB – Autumn Term 1 – Year 2 Bubble 

 

Name: ………………………………………………………….    Class: ………………………… 

 

I would like my child to join the Crossbar Multi Skills Club.   

I enclose £12.00 cash payment.  

 

I will ensure my child has their PE Kit with them every Friday and will collect them at 4.00 pm 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………   Date: …………………………….. 

mailto:a2041@taw.org.uk

